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NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of in the Town of Newburgh, Orange County, New York, will meet in the Town Hall, 1496 Route 300, Newburgh, New York, 12550 on November 22, 2021 at 10:00 o'clock A.M., Prevailing Time, for the purpose of conducting a public hearing upon a certain map, plan and report, including an estimate of cost, in relation to the proposed increase and improvement of the facilities of the Newburgh Colden Park Water District, in said Town, being the  replacement of approximately 9,500 linear feet of watermain and associated valves, hydrants, services and appurtenances within the Town of Newburgh Colden Park water system, as well as incidental costs and expenses in connection therewith, at a maximum estimated cost of $4,946,250.
The aforesaid project has been determined to be a Type II Action pursuant to the regulations of the New York State Department of Environmental Conservation promulgated pursuant to the State Environmental Quality Review Act ("SEQRA"), and the documentation relating to SEQRA is available in the office of the Town Clerk for inspection during normal office hours.
At said public hearing said Town Board will hear all persons interested in the subject matter thereof.
Dated:	Newburgh, New York,
November 9, 2021
BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD OF THE TOWN 
OF NEWBURGH, ORANGE COUNTY, NEW YORK
						
 JOSEPH P. PEDI, TOWN CLERK



